
FOR A COMMUNITY UPDATE!
JOIN US

NEXT STEPS IN THE SAN LUCAS COMMUNITY’S DRINKING WATER SOLUTIONS
SAN LUCAS UNION SCHOOL  |  MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM  |  53675 SAN BENITO ST, SAN LUCAS, CA 93954 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28, 2024 AT 5:30 PM– 7:30 PM

HOW TO SUBMIT 
WRITTEN FEEDBACK
DEADLINE SEPTEMBER 12, 2024
In addition to attending and providing feed- 
back at the community meeting, you can 
provide written feedback on the potential 
drinking water options by using one of the 
following options:

Fill out a comment card: 
San Lucas County Water District 
(ask for Antonio Ramirez) 
53365 Main Street, San Lucas, CA 93954

Email: 
OPP-SAFER@Waterboards.ca.gov

Online Form: 
bit.ly/SanLucasWaterBoards

HAVE QUESTIONS?
For questions about the upcoming community meeting:

Office of Public Participation 
916.341.5254  |  OPP-SAFER@Waterboards.ca.gov

For technical questions about the San Lucas Drinking Water Project please contact:

SAFER Rural Solutions Unit 
DDW-SAFER-RSU@waterboards.ca.gov

This meeting will be offered in English and Spanish. To request translation of written 
document, interpretation services in another language, or sign language services, please 
use one of the following options before Wednesday, August 21, 2024:

Submit a Language Services Request online at: 
https://bit.ly/LanguageAccessForm

Call: 916.341.5254

Email: OPP-LanguageServices@Waterboards.ca.gov

WHAT THIS MEANS TO YOU
The San Lucas Drinking Water Project Team invites you to a community meeting to update you on potential drinking water options to 
improve drinking water quality in the San Lucas community. This meeting will follow up on the community meeting held in October 2023.

Working together with the San Lucas County Water District (Water District), the State Water Resources Control Board is funding a team 
of technical assistance providers to develop and evaluate options to improve drinking water quality in the community.

At this community meeting, the San Lucas Drinking Water Project Team will explain the potential drinking water solutions, advantages 
and disadvantages of each solution, costs and timelines for each solution, and the next steps to move forward with a final project. At 
the meeting, you will also have the opportunity to ask questions, provide feedback on the information presented, and provide your 
recommendation for the solution for the Water District to consider.

For more information and background materials, please visit the SAFER Website at
bit.ly/SanLucasWaterBoards 
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